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REGULAR MEETING: The next meeting of the
Clemson Lions Club will be the Annual Family Night
Picnic at the Clemson Outdoor Lab/Camp Hope on
Thursday, May 13, 2010 at 6:30 PM. John Welter will
be preparing his famous Bar-B-Que chicken for the
meal. Please contact Lion Susan Pope, Secretary, at
646-6217(H), 656-6673(W), or by email at
sc@clemson.edu by 2:00 PM Tuesday, if you will
bring guests or will not attend.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING: There will be NO
Board Meeting on May 13, 2010.

FROM THE LAST MEETING: Major (ret. army) Dawson
Luke, Brigadier General (ret. air force) Hap Carr, and
Colonel (ret. army) Dr. Danny Rhodes presented the
story behind the development of the Scroll of Honor at
Clemson University recognizing Clemson alumni who
died in the (military) service of their country. Clemson
University was third, behind West Point and Texas
A&M, in providing officers to fight in World War Ii.

You can either search for 'Scroll of Honor' on Google
to get to the website or go through the Clemson
University website to find it.

They are in the planning stages to further develop
the area by the Scroll of Honor into a memorial park.

NEW BUSINESS: The Clemson Club needs to host 15
international youth and chaperons for a day sometime
between July 29th and August 3rd.

The Board approved donating the same amount as
was approved last year to Camp Lions Den.

The Blind Fishing Picnic is to be hosted by the
Clemson Lions on Saturday May 7th.

Tickets are on sale for the 7th annual "Night For
Sight" at $40.00 per ticket.

SPECIAL EVENTS: Information was shared about the
May family picnic out at the Clemson Outdoor Lab.
John Welter will provide the meal for the Lions Family
Night Picnic. Those members that plan to attend the
May Family Night Picnic were asked to mark on their
attendance sheet at the meeting the total that will
attend.

GUESTS PRESENT AT LAST MEETING: Our
speakers: Dawson Luke, Hap Carr, and Danny Rhodes.

LION PARD: Lion Bobby MclLean chose Lion Ensley
Feemster for the free meal.

TREASURERS’ REPORT: PDG Tom Hayden’s report
of the Club's finances as of April 28, 2011 is as follows:

_04/28/11
Administrative Fund $4,475.13
Activities Fund $ 2,590.94
Total $7,066.07

FROM THE BOARD MEETING:

CARE COMMITTEE: A number of individuals were
noted in the committee's report: Don Turk's friend; and
Joy Boatwright's brother-in-law, George Utz, is
recuperating.

BROOM & BULB COMMITTEE: The Central Railroad
Festival was a good success for the Clemson Lions and
about $400.00 was received from broom sales at the
event.

GOLF COMMITTEE: PDG Tom Hayden informed the
Board that $1800.00 in funds was collected by the Club
from the Golf Tournament.

YOUTH EDUCATION COMMITTEE: Lion Tom Brooks
announced that there will be a new Athletic Director at
D. W. Daniel High School for us to interface with this fall
for taking tickets at the Football games.

UPCOMING CHAPTER PROGRAMS & ACTIVITIES:

May 26 Regular Meeting

Jun 1 Helen Keller Day

Jun 9 Regular Meeting, Awards Night

Jun 23 Regular Meeting, New Officer Installation

Jun 23 Clemson Lions Club 60th Anniversary
Celebration

July 4-11 Lions International Convention, Seattle,
Washington

July 14 Regular Meeting

July 28 Regular Meeting
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